From: John Huizing

Sent: Friday, April 22, 2022 10:46 AM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: ZAC-20-044 and 25T-202010, 525 Rymal Road West

Hello,

In regard to the section Public Consultation, the Staff Response states that the proposal provides for two parking spaces per dwelling unit. Does this include the garage? We all know that most homeowners have more than 1 car and that the garages are mostly unusable due to personal storage.

This would cause additional street parking on a section of the road which is the main entrance to the subdivision on Divinci Blvd to and from Rymal.

In my opinion, the city should not allow parking on the East side of Divinci in this area with parking allowed only on the west side.

John.